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Lyons- Senator Mike Nozzolio recently met with Wayne County Sheriff Barry Virts and

other members of Wayne County law enforcement to discuss the importance of having

AED's (automated external defibrillators) in their vehicles. Senator Nozzolio was

instrumental in securing the funding to purchase the AED's for the officers. The use of these

AEDs will undoubtedly play a critical role in saving the lives of individuals who experience

sudden cardiac arrest.


